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Testimony on CB14-2025 — Approve.

It is commendable to have proposed this Bill, which will hopefully pass. As so very many
Federal Employees lose their jobs, or even just go back to commuting recently, we in
Maryland, and especially in Counties close to DC will feel a disproportionate sting of
unemployment benefit increases, traffic, and reduced economic stimulation.

Attention to these changes is needed, and assistance for those affected to get reemployed is a
good idea.

Thank you,
Lisa Markovitz

President, The People’s Voice
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